
 

The Pregnancy Care Centre is once again doing the 

Baby Bottle Campaign!   

It’s so easy – pick an empty baby bottle from the church 

foyer, fill it with change or a cheque, and bring it back to 

church on Father’s Day. 

All funds raised are used to provide supports and 

services to clients.  Bottles with $15 or more will receive 

a charitable tax receipt.  If you have any questions, 

please contact Heather Dyck, or the Pregnancy Care 

Centre at 204-325-7900. 
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              Children, obey your 
               parents in the Lord: 

            for this is right.  
Honour thy father and mother; 
which is the first commandment 
with promise; That it may be 

well with thee, and thou mayest 
live long on the earth.               

Ephesians 6:1-3 
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Next Sunday – Message – Pastor Peter Redekopp 

Upcoming events 
Tuesday, May 22 – Ladies Fellowship Wind up.            

Come for an evening of fellowship and singing around the 

fire at PVBC with a snack to follow.  Meet at church at 

6:30pm for carpooling and bring a lawn chair.  If you would 

like to go early for hiking meet at church at 5:00pm and 

bring a bag supper.  Please sign up in the back if you plan 

on hiking.  Cost: By donation with extra funds going to PVBC. 

June 22-24 Church Camping at Plum Coulee 

Campground 

June 24 @ 10:00am Church picnic at Plum Coulee 

campground 

It’s time to preregister for Shipwrecked                  

VBS!  Register between May 13
th

 

and May 27
th

 and receive your 

free music CD now! 

Parents can find forms in their 

mailboxes or download from 

the church website.  There are also 

extras available to give to family or friends who 

would like to preregister. 

Shipwrecked VBS runs from July 15
th

 – 19
th

 from 6:30 

to 9:30pm @ Glencross. 

Thank you to all who helped with the Church Yard 

Clean-up on Friday.  Your many hands made for quick 

work!  - B&A Board 

Bible in a year Reading Challenge 
May 14-20    2 Kings 19 – 1 Chronicles 12; John 4-6 

Today’s Service 
Song Leader:  Peter Giesbrecht 

Pianist:  Marla Sanca 

Worship in Singing  

Welcome & Opening Prayer – Peter Hoeppner 

Announcements & Offering 

Offertory – Kenton Klassen 

Worship in Singing 

Special Number – Peter Hoeppner & Kylie Gervais 

Mother’s Day Sharing 

Message – Pastor Trevor Fleming 

“Rest for the Weary”  Matthew 11:28-30 

Closing Song 

Closing Prayer & Benediction  

 

 This Week 
Monday, May 14 
6:45pm meet @ Glencross – Jr. Youth service project 

Wednesday, May 16 
7pm – Sr. Youth Bible Study @ Glencross 
7:30pm – Glencross Ladies Exec. Meeting @ church 

 

         


